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Source to Solutions 
 

 

Date: 10th February, 2025  
 
To, To, 
The Listing Department, The Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Floor 25, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 

Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai 400 051 
 

BSE Scrip Code: 530355 Trading Symbol: ASIANENE 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Sub.:  Announcement under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
In continuation to our intimation to the exchanges, dated 20th September 2024, stating that 
the Company has received an order from Oil & Natural Gas Corporation (ONGC) putting the 
Company on holiday for a period of two years from 20.9.2024 during which period the 
Company shall not participate in any tender with ONGC. 
 
We wish to inform you that following a request for a review of the decision, the competent 
authority reconsidered the matter and has revised the ban to six months. After due 
assessment, the holiday period has been revised to six months instead of the initially 
stipulated two years. The revised period is now effective for six (06) months from September 
20, 2024 and will conclude on March 20, 2025. 
 
This is for the Information to the Exchanges and the Members. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
For Asian Energy Services Limited 

 
 
  
Shweta Jain 
Company Secretary 
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